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July 13, 2017 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary          Via E-file 
Federal Communications Commission 
Wireline Competition Bureau 
445 – 12th Street SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
RE:  Electric Lightwave Holdings, Inc. 

Notification of Change in Name of Section 214 Authorization Holder 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Electric Lightwave Holdings, Inc. holds an international Section 214 authorization granted in File 
No. ITC-214-19970820-00500. Pursuant to 47 CFR § 63.21(i), we wish to inform the Commission that 
Electric Lightwave Holdings, Inc. has, effective May 30, 2017, changed its name to Allstream Business 
US, Inc. This is a name change only, and does not involve either a formal or pro forma assignment of 
Electric Lightwave’s authorization. 
 

We hereby request that the Commission adjust its records to reflect the name change. 
 
Should there be any questions in regards to this filing, kindly contact the undersigned. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Douglas Denney 
Vice President, Costs & Policy 
Allstream Business US, Inc. 
18110 SE 34th St. 
Building One, Suite 100 
Vancouver, WA 98683 
Telephone: (360) 558-4318 
Facsimile: (763) 745-8459 
E-mail: doug.denney@allstream.com 

 
cc:  Ms. Sumita Mukhoty, FCC International Bureau, Telecommunications and Analysis Division, 

Sumita.Mukhoty@fcc.gov 


